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I am wholly opposed to rank choice voting.  It negatess the voice of the voters.  In the 

previous session of the Legisslature, the voice of the people were denied the 

opportunity to vote on tax  measures by totallaly bypassing that right and declaring an 

"emergency" without the back up information that should have been provided, like the 

cost of measures and the projected outcome.  Now a measure is being proposed that 

would change the way the people have the opportunity to voice their vote. 

"Rank Choice Voting" muddies the willof the people to choose their candidate.  

Please reconsider this horrible plan. 


